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Panel on Development

Building management and maintenance

At the meeting of the Panel on Development on 16 October 2012,
Hon CHAN Han-pan suggested that a discussion should be held with the
Administration on its initiatives to enhance the management and
maintenance of buildings. He also opined that the Administration should
set up a dedicated committee to oversee the formulation and
implementation of these initiatives.

2. In response, the Administration advised in November 2013 that the
policy on building management fell under the purview of the Home Affairs
Bureau/Home Affairs Department. It suggested that matters related to
building management should be referred to the Panel on Home Affairs for
discussion.

3. With the concurrence of the Chairman of Panel on Development
and Hon CHAN Han-pan, the above discussion item is referred to the

Panel on Home Affairs for follow-up.

4. I would be grateful if you could advise me of the outcome of the
consideration of the Panel on Home Affairs on this referral.
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